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A Note From Erin Hill

To our Contributors, Collaborators, and Stakeholders,

After 25 years of serving the mission, I have decided to step down as
President. I am enormously proud of the IIVS team and their commitment
to providing high-quality testing solutions for industry while expanding the
acceptance of new approach methodologies (NAMs) internationally.

I would like to thank all of you for placing your trust in IIVS for the testing
of your products and for demonstrating your commitment to non-animal
approaches through your support and collaboration. I plan to stay closely
involved with the advancement of NAMs as my passion for this field
continues.

Please join me in congratulating Amanda Ulrey and Kristie Sullivan on their
new roles as they work with Hans Raabe, Senior Vice President and Chief

Operating Officer, and the rest of the IIVS team to further the IIVS mission
of advancing the use and acceptance of non-animal approaches worldwide.

Most sincerely,
Erin

Incoming President, Amanda K. Ulrey

As we start 2023, I am honored to
continue my work at IIVS as
president and a member of the
board of directors.

I joined IIVS 20 years ago when we
were the size that marketing and




communications, client services,
and quality assurance could all be
handled by one person. I have been
privileged to increase my
responsibilities as IIVS has grown
and expanded our programs and I
am excited to use my skills and
institutional knowledge to lead us
into the future.

IIVS has always been recognized as a trusted partner for providing testing
services and training to our clients and collaborators.

We advocate for relevant and reliable NAMs globally and maintain our focus
on quality in all that we do. I look forward to doing my part to continue the
work of IIVS staff toward advancing science and animal welfare together.

IIVS Welcomes Kristie Sullivan!

Kristie will be joining IIVS as
Vice President, Education and Outreach.

I am thrilled to join the IIVS team. I look
forward to working with the team's expert
scientists and committed supporters to
advance the use of New Approach Methods
by providing education and support to the
toxicology community.

Read Kristie's Bio
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